From: Bill Johnson
To: Planning Commission

Subject: Addendum to previous message about storm water retention issue

Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 7:22:22 PM

Dear members of the Gahanna Planning Commission,

After sending my previous message, I discovered this guide to Ohio standards for storm water management produced by the Ohio Department of Natural Resources with help from the Ohio EPA and the US Department of Agriculture.

Please see the discussion of permeable pavement as a solution for storm water run off which begins on page 85.

http://water.ohiodnr.gov/portals/soilwater/pdf/stormwater/RLD 11-6-14All.pdf

Thanks for your consideration of these materials.

William C. Johnson